
 

                

               

 

 

 

Wedneday 13th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 20th March, Year 6 are planning to visit the Holocaust Centre in Newark, as part of 

our work on World War Two. The children will be able to further their understanding of the events 

of World War Two, as well as develop their own personal response to the issues raised by the 

Holocaust. We will be leaving school at 9am and returning to school by the end of the day. All 

children will need a packed lunch on this day.  

The total cost of the visit will be £14.00.  If you would like support with paying for these activities 

please contact the school office where we will be happy to confidentially discuss this matter. If we 

are not contacted we will assume we will receive payment. Please pay and give permission online 

via ‘Eduspot’ by Monday 11th March 2019. 

 

Mrs Brodie 

Mr Smith 
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